
Exhibit A 

 

Caption: Renewal of Local Option Levy to Maintain Public Safety Services.  

Question: Shall Tigard renew the operating levy of $0.29 per $1,000 for public safety services for 

five years beginning 2025? This measure renews current local option taxes.  

Summary: This measure renews the existing public safety and police services levy that expires June 

2025. The original levy paid for 8 patrol officers and 1 school resource officer.  The addition of 

these officers allowed an increase in minimum patrol staffing for the first time in over 25 years.  

Passage of the renewal levy would continue these investments, including:  

• Retaining 8 patrol officers to respond to increased calls for service, multiple emergencies at 

the same time, and community patrols.  

• Maintaining 1 existing school resource officer to enhance student safety.  

• Continuing training for all sworn officers in advanced crisis intervention and de-escalation to 

address increased mental health crises.  

Because this is a renewal, passage of this measure would not increase the current tax rate of $0.29 

per $1,000 of assessed value.  

The cost of this levy on a typical Tigard home with an assessed value of $318,440 ($542,750 market 

value) would be $92.35 per year, or $7.70 per month.  

Estimated revenues for each year of the levy: 

2025-26: $2,500,000 

2026-27: $2,600,000 

2027-28: $2,710,000 

2028-29: $2,820,000 

2029-30: $2,930,000  

 


